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December 21, 2017 

 
 
 
Dear North Ridge Families, 

 
It is with mixed emotions that I share with you that my time as principal at North Ridge 
Elementary has come to a close.  After taking a brief leave of absence in the new year, I will be 
assigned to another school within the District.  It has been a privilege to work with your 
children, the staff and the parent community over the last two and half years.   
  
It is my pleasure to welcome Mrs. Carrie Burton who will be the interim principal at North Ridge 
Elementary effective January 1, 2018.  Mrs. Burton brings a wealth of experience as a school 
leader having been a principal in our District for many years and is excited about the 
opportunity to work with the students, staff and parents at North Ridge.  Mrs. Burton will 
remain in the position until a new principal is named.  Your children will continue to be in great 
hands under the care of the dedicated staff at our school.   
  

North Ridge is a wonderful community.  Thank you for your assistance and support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tammy Stubbings 
Principal 
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